
Summary from the reference group meeting in TMA4160 the 11. of November:

– Lectures:
– More curriculum could be allowed, but is also fine as it is.
– Should consider if motivational talks could be spread over the semester
– S265 is not a good lecture room, should not be used for this purpose. Switch to K25 was 

a good choice.

– Exercise classes:
– Amount of work in general has been good.
– The exercises has been well related to what has been lectured the week before, this is 

good.
– Computer exercises is a good thing. Gives hands on experience with crypto.
– F2 is not suitable as exercise class room, switch to R4 was a good choice.

– Exam:
– Consider to close the book, rather give more exercises related to the understanding of 

crypto. Making a appendix to the exam containing some predefined algorithms might be 
a good solution. Will be considered.


